
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Update of the week:  

 St. Joseph’s Primary School  
 
Summer 2024    

 

April 11th   2024            

     Attendance 
 

Nursery 87.7%   Reception 98.1% 

Year 1 92.7%      Year 4 93.8% 

Year 2 88.9%       Year 5 99.2% 

Year 3 92.9%      Year 6 91.3% 

 

          School     

   Attendance:                        

     93.4% 

  Winning Class Attendance: 

      

                YEAR 5 

 

                 99.2% 

                    

       Well done fantastic !                

             

            Of 95.9%! 

 Upcoming dates: 

 Monday April 8th Summer Term begins 

Wednesday April 17th Choir competition 

Tabernacle Chapel Morriston 6.00pm  

Thursday April 18th Year 6 Borfa parents 

meeting 3pm School Hall 

Wednesday May 1st Mass for St. Joseph 

and blessing of statue 

Monday May 6th MAY DAY BANK HOLIDAY 

Wednesday May 8th Crowning of Our 

Lady  

Wednesday May 6th -10th BORFA 

Residential Year 6 

Wednesday May 15th Year 5 Canal walk 

Saturday May 18th First Holy Communion 

10.00 am St. Benedict’s 

HALF TERM Monday MAY 27TH- Friday May 

31st 

Wednesday June 5th Virtual Synagogue 

visit 

Thursday June 6th Class Photos 

Thursday June 6th Crucial Crew year 6 

Waterfront Museum visit 

Wednesday June 19th Confirmation 

6.00pm St. Benedict’s Church 

 

Jesuit Virtues for May and June are : 

 

Eloquent & Truthful 

Pupils are growing to be eloquent and  
truthful in what they say of themselves, the 
relations between people, and 
the world. 

SUMMER AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 3.20- 4.20PM 

MONDAY TUESDAY 

REC/Y1/2  LEGO CLUB REC/Y1/2   Games/ Art  

Y3/4 PHILOSOPHY  Y3/4 OUTDOOR GAMES 

Y5/6  FOOTBALL  Y5/6   GAELIC FOOTBALL 

Clubs start from Monday April 8th there will be 13 weeks of clubs – 

There will be no after school clubs the last week of term.  

Please make a donation of £10 for the term to attend each of the 

clubs. Many thanks. 

Sunflower kits are on sale. Try and grow the tallest sunflower and 

bring it in on Sunflower day Friday July 12th. All proceeds go to 

Singleton Hospital Chemotherapy Unit. 

 

Welcome back everyone we hope you had a lovely Easter break. 

We are looking forward to the Summer Term and lots of exciting 

events ahead. Please check the website for more details. 


